Rhonda West

Late Item - 12.1.13 - L. Main, Councillor,
Village of Silverton - Email dated May 5,
2023 - RCMP Retroactive Costs - Soliciting
Input

From:
Sent:
To:

southern interior local government <yoursilga@gmail.com>
Friday, May 5, 2023 1:05 PM
Town Of Oliver; Jaleen Rousseau; Sun Peaks Resort Municipality; City Of Enderby;

RDNO; kelly bennett; RDOS; Loretta Eustache; Kamloops Council; Marg Coulson; District
Of Barriere; Collette Beggs; City Of Armstrong; District Of Peachland; Sandra Ballan-
Brown; Christy Malden; Theresa William; Barb Puddifant; TNRD; City Of Revelstoke;
Cheryl Hardisty; Town Of Princeton; Rhonda West; crystal Gelineau; Tasha Buchanan;
Jennifer Sham; District of Sicamous Corporate; John Thomas; Village Of Clinton; Village
Of Cache Creek; Sarah Smith; Town Of Osoyoos; info-rdco; Village Of Chase; Township
Of Spallumcheen; District Of Coldstream; Kelly Mcintosh; Murray daly; District Of West
Kelowna; Village Of Lytton; City Of Merritt; CSRD corporate administration; City of
Vernon; District Of Lillooet; District Of Logan Lake; Village Of Keremeos; Village Of
Lumby; District of Lake Country ..., Melany Helmer; Tom Kadla; katie soltis; SLRD; Sabrina
Vergata; City of Penticton; Trevor Seibel; becky harmata; linda brick; Village Of Ashcroft;
City Of Kelowna; District of Summerland; Barb Puddifant; District Of Clearwater

Subject: [External] RCMP Retroactive Costs - Soliciting Input

Good afternoon all,

I have attached a request from Leah Main for input on RCMP Costs. Please respond directly to
her.

Thanks, Alison

To all SILGA Member Local Governments:

As a member of the Executive Committee of the Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM) I
have been requested to provide input on the effects of the RCMP Retroactive Policing Costs
matter for an in-person meeting with Minister of Public Safety Marco Mendocino. This meeting
is scheduled for May 11th, with an online Briefing (for Executive Committee members only) on

May 9th.

I will not be attending the face-to-face meeting with the Minister, but in discussion with FCM
Staff, have confirmed an opportunity to present our submissions beforehand.

I would appreciate any input you would offer, as a directly impacted local government. I will
collate and synthesize such input and submit it to the Briefing Meeting.

If your community is directly affected, and you wish to have your voice included at this time,
please send me your comments as soon as possible so I can include them in my submission.

Thank you in advance - and I look forward to seeing many of you at the FCM Conference in
Toronto later this month.

Sincerely -



Leah Main
Councillor, Village of Silverton
Director/BC Caucus Chair, Federation of Canadian Municipalities

email: leah.main@silverton.ca
phone: 250-551-6173

Alison Slater, BComm, CFP, ARCT
General Manager

PO Box 27017 Cityview PO
Kamloops, BC V2E 0B2
250-851-6653

www.silga.ca



